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Permission Letter To Leave Early From School
June 15th, 2022
To: Mrs. Edwards, Principal
Mrs. Edwards
Re: Permission to leave school early for a doctor’s appointment for Johnny Brown
I am writing to notify you that my son Johnny Brown will be leaving school early on June 16th, 2022. This is due to a medical appointment that is a consultation for corrective eye surgery. This was the only available appointment time with the specialist available this month. This is because of a vision issue that affects his eyesight.
My son will be picked up at 1:00 pm by Me and will return to school tomorrow at the regular start of school.
Respectfully yours,
Sally Brown
____________ Signature

